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Congratulations on your enrollment in The Princeton Review’s 
Digital SAT 101 course! We are excited to help you on your journey 

to your best Digital SAT scores and beyond! As your first step, please 
view our short, recorded orientation video.

For more information visit PrincetonReview.com

Find your recorded orientation here:
https://bit.ly/3w3ijNn
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